C 23

THE VETERINARY LABORATORY,
MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE,

FISHERIES AND FOOD, NEW HAW, WEYBRIDGE,

Institute of Biology

PARASITOLOGY GROUP

Telephones: Knightsbridge 7339

Knightsbridge 7412

41 QUEEN'S GATE, LONDON, S.W.7

11th August, 1961.

Dear Dr. Jansen,

Thank you for your letter of 31st July. I was very pleased to hear of the formation of the Netherlands Society for Parasitology and on behalf of the Parasitology Group I would like to offer best wishes for every success. We look forward to future collaboration between our two organizations.

Our present Chairman is Dr. Ann Bishop F.R.S. of the Molten Institute, Cambridge. In October, the duties of Secretary will be taken over by Dr. J. R. Baker, whose address is, The London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine, Keppel Street, London, W.C.1.

Yours sincerely,

L. P. Joyner

(Acting Secretary, Parasitology Group)

L.P. Jaynes.

Dr. J. Jansen,
Netherlands Society for Parasitology,
Bilstraat 172,
Utrecht,
The Netherlands.